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September 15, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
We will be administering the PSAT/NMSQT at Delaware Valley High School on Saturday, October 17, 
2020. This test administration is being offered to our DV Cyber Academy and zoom students. Students 
will need to report to the high school by 7:30 AM on the day of the test, and the test will conclude at 
approximately 11:30 AM. There is no cost to your student and no need to register for the test.  Students 
should bring with them two no. 2 pencils and an approved calculator if they would like to do so - 
calculators are not required for any test question.  
 
We have attached the “Connect Your Students to the Benefits of the PSAT/NMSQT” pamphlet to give you 
some additional information regarding the benefits of taking the test.  We have also attached an Official 
Student Guide to the PSAT/NMSQT for student review.  This guide provides further information on the 
test as well as sample questions.  
 
If your child would like to participate in the PSAT on October 17th, please RSVP by October 1, 2020. We 
will not accept RSVPs after that date as we need to ensure adequate space and proctors for testing. 
Parents of 10th grade students should contact Mrs. Verde at (570) 409- 2009, and parents of 11th grade 
students should contact Mrs. Thompson at (570) 296-1861 to RSVP. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Delaware Valley High School Counseling Office 
 


